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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:17 PM
To: 'Tamekia Saint James Rattray Brown'
Subject: RE: END CORPORATE GREED

Good afternoon Ms. Rattray, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Tamekia Saint James Rattray Brown [mailto:magus876@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: END CORPORATE GREED 
 
 
 
Dorothy Rattray 
1020 NW 184 Drive 
Miami, FL 3333169 
#160021-E1 
 
 
To whom this may concern, 
 
This proposed rate hike comes at the expense of Floridians and with 12.5% of families living in poverty(the 
national average is 11.5%), this will only needlessly drive the most vulnerable into facing further disadvantages. 
We need to protect ourselves from corporate greed and not let FP&L steal our pennies for profit!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dorothy Rattray 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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